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Dear North Glastonbury Landowners,

Due to the late-breaking resignation of a GLA Director, the information in your recently
mailed ballot needs correction: )

1. There are NINE {9) openings on the Board for the election, FOUR (4) in NG. This
means you can vote for up to FOUR (4) candidates, not three (3) as your ballot states.

2. Your ballot should state:
“Vote by checking_the boxes for FOUR (4)_different candidates —Given that they

receive the required minimum number of 20 votes, the candidate who receives the most
votes will serve a 2-year term and the next three candidates will serve 1-year terms.”

Sincerely,
Glastonbury Landowners Association Board of Directors
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